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TANF Ad Hoc Task Force 2015 Report 
 

Congressional activity related to the Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) program 
increased significantly in 2015 -- including several hearings in the House of Representatives, and 
the release of TANF discussion draft reauthorization legislation by the House Committee on 
Ways and Means Majority.  
 
As a result, to provide an ongoing space within CCD to monitor TANF-related developments and 
take action, as needed, Co-Chairs restarted the TANF Ad Hoc Task Force in the fall of 2015. 
 
Meetings will occur on an as-needed basis. 
 
Anticipated 2016 Priorities 

 Congressional activity related to the TANF program as it affects recipients with 
disabilities and their families 
  

Co-Chairs: 
Sharon McDonald, National Alliance to End Homelessness (smcdonald@naeh.org)  
T.J. Sutcliffe, The Arc of the United States (sutcliffe@thearc.org)  
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